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Online Auctions Benefit the SAG Foundation

The Screen Actors Guild Awards® recently completed its Holiday Auction, the first of three online auctions to
benefit the Screen Actors Guild Foundation. A bevy of items were up for bid between Dec. 5 and Dec. 15, 2013,
including autographed memorabilia, unique gifts such as a Scarlett Johansson outgoing voicemail recording;
tickets to Broadway’s "After Midnight" with a backstage meet-and-greet with Dule Hill; and a VIP package to
attend the SAG Awards® ceremony and gala on Saturday, January 18, 2014. SAG Awards® VIP package
included: two coach tickets on United Airlines, a three-night stay at the Montage Beverly Hills, and a SAG
Awards® backstage tour on rehearsal day.

Next up, the Bleacher Seat Auction, slated for Jan. 2, will accept bids for over 100 seats in the bleachers, from
which fans can cheer the 20th Annual SAG Awards® nominees and presenters as they make their way down the
red carpet. Finally, the Ceremony Auction, slated for Jan. 16, will revolve around the nominated actors,
ensembles, presenters, sponsors and credentialed media. In previous years, the last auction has included
autographed scripts and posters, wardrobe, props as well as set visits to studios.

Proceeds from the SAG Awards® Holiday Auction support the SAG Foundation’s award-winning children's
literacy programs: BookPALS (Performing Artists for Literacy in Schools), reading to over 60,000 children monthly
in classrooms and hospitals nationwide, and Storyline Online, attracting over 2 million global views each month.
The auction also supports the SAG Foundation's Catastrophic Health Fund and Emergency Assistance programs
for performers in need. For additional information, please visit sagfoundation.org.




